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Our ref: Kurri Kurri Lateral Pipeline Project (SSI-22338205)

Mr Tom Hatfield
Environmental Assessment Manager — Infrastructure Development
APA Transmission Pty Limited

Via: Major Projects Portal

19 October 2022

Subject: Request for Additional Information — Agency Advice
Dear Mr Hatfield

| refer to the Submissions Report and Amendment Report dated September 2022 for the Kurri Kurri
Lateral Pipeline Project (the project).

The Department referred the Submissions Report and Amendment Report to the relevant government
agencies and requires that you provide written responses to the issues raised in the agency advice.

All the received agency advice can be viewed on the NSW planning Portal under the ‘Agency Advice’ tab:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/kurri-kurri-lateral-pipeline-project

If you have any questions, please contact Jack Turner on 02 9995 5387 or via email at
jack.turner@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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